
BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL HEREBY GIVE NOTICE 
that on Thursday 17th October 2024, A37 Main Road, Temple Cloud shall be 
closed to all traffic, in the interests of public safety, to enable Wessex Water to 
replace a manhole cover and frame. 
 
The road will be closed at A37 Main Road, Temple Cloud from its junction 
with Cameley Road extending north for approximately 50 metres, but the 
closure shall not apply to any vehicle associated with the works.  
 
Alternative Route: A37 – A368 – A39 – A37 – Vice Versa. 
 
The closure and diversion will be clearly indicated by traffic signs. Access will 
be maintained for residents and businesses where possible, although delays 
are likely due to the nature of the works. 
 
These works will commence on Thursday 17th October 2024 and the road 
closure is anticipated to be required for 1 night between 19:00 – 06:00hrs. 
This Notice will have a maximum duration of 5 nights. 

 
 

 
Applicant Details: Bethany Hooper 
Telephone: Wessex Water – 0345 600 4600 
Email: Bethany.Hooper@wessexwater.co.uk 
 
Dated: 9th October 2024 
Bath and North East Somerset Council 
Traffic Management Team 
Lewis House 
Manvers Street 
Bath BA1 1JG 

 
 
 

Chris Major 
Director of Place Management  

 

BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL 
 

A37 MAIN ROAD, TEMPLE CLOUD – TTRN1421 
 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF USE BY VEHICLES 
 

In pursuance of Section 14(2)(a) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984: 
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